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BEAUMONT	—	Investigators	are	searching	for	the	cause	of	an	accident	that	killed	a	
longshoreman	who	was	working	at	the	Port	of	Beaumont,	according	to	information	Port	
Executive	Director	Chris	Fisher	provided	to	KFDM/Fox	4.	

Fisher	says	the	accident	was	reported	at	about	11	a.m.	Monday	at	the	Port.	

He	says	a	longshoreman	working	for	P	C	Pfeiffer	and	Company	became	caught	between	two	
pieces	of	cargo	and	died.	

An	investigation	is	underway,	according	to	Fisher,	by	the	Port	of	Beaumont	Police	
Department.	OSHA	is	also	expected	to	investigate,	according	to	Fisher.	


